Calvary Baptist Church

Sunday, December 27, 2020

Glenda Rawlings, Secretary Melody Thorpe and Marcos Ramos, Musicians Henry Thorpe, Sound Operator Glenda Rawlings, Computer Operator

Gathering to Worship

PreludeMelody Thorpe
WelcomeRay Traylor
Call to Worship"Sing We Now of Christmas"Congregation
Opening PrayerRay Traylor
*Hymn #102 "The Birthday of a King"
Morning PrayerRay Traylor
Sharing His Ministry
*Offertory Hymn #118 "What Child Is This"
Offertory PrayerBob Pipkin
Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings
OffertoryMelody and Marcos
*Doxology #253Congregation
Proclaiming His Word
ScriptureBob Pipkin
MessageBob Pipkin
*Hymn of Decision #91 "Silent Night, Holy Night"
Closing PrayerBob Pipkin
PostludeMelody Thorpe

The Church Departs to Serve Christ in the World *Congregation Please Stand Deacon of the Week ~ Ray Traylor 434-594-8766



Last Week in Review

Worship Service: 64

General Offering for December 20th

\$3,394.15

Deacon's Meeting

The Deacon's Meeting will meet on Monday, January 4th @ 7:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall.

Attention Monthly Business Meeting

On Wednesday, January 20th we will be having our monthly business meeting. All members are requested to attend.

2021 Church Envelopes

Please pick up your 2021 Church envelopes in the Vestibule. We urge you to use your envelopes so you will be sure to get credit for your contribution. Your envelopes are in alphabetical order. If anyone needs envelopes and didn't get them please call the Church Office 634-3215.

Lottie Moon/CBF Christmas Offering

Our goal this year is \$500.00 Lottie Moon: \$1,464.71 Congratulations we reached our goal for Lottie Moon

Attention Pastor Search Committee Meeting

On Sunday, January 10th after church there will be a Pastor Search Committee Meeting in the Fellowship Hall. The following people are on this committee: Kenneth Kea, Robert Grizzard, Billy Soles, Henry Thorpe, Ross Anderson, Randy Gillam, Ray Traylor, Edward Bryant, Ed Conner, Alexa Dickens, Diane Watson and Karen Taylor.

Shoe box Donations

Given in memory of Charles and Betty Sykes:

Edward & Kay Bryant

Youth Donation

Given by: Donnie and Sara White

Thank You Note

We would like to thank each & every one of you who helped with the Christmas cards for Veteran's this year. Each card you fill out is greatly appreciated by our Veteran's in our hospitals and Nursing Homes. We love being able to take the time to transport the cards that you donate for this very worthy ministry. Our community and the surrounding communities and churches contributed 5,026 cards this year. It is with deep gratitude that we say thank you from the bottom of our hearts. May God bless each one of you with a Merry Christmas and a healthy & Happy New Year?

In Christian Love, Edward & Kay Bryant

Please contact the church office to place Calvary members in need of special prayers on the prayer list.

Prayer List

Aubrey BurkeAmy DianisDonald MountjoyGloria MyersMable RobbinsBilly SolesTamara StarkeKathy TuckTony Whitlock

Nursing Homes Bloom Retirement Center

Carolyn Darden Henry Pair
DeEtte Roberson Barbara Wilson

Greensville Health and Rehab

Judy AllenJunior AllenPamela DunlowFrances Taylor

Church Office: 634-3215

Church Email: www.calvarybc1@verizon.net

Church Website: www.calvarybaptistemporia.org

Bob Pipkin Email: jrpipkin3@gmail.com and Cell: 757-418-1243